

GOVERNO DO ESTADO DO RIO DE JANEIRO MUNICÍPIO DE SANTO ANTÔNIO DE PÁDUA SECRETARIA MUNICIPAL DE EDUCAÇÃO



ESCUID

Aluno:

Data: ____/____/____ Professor (a): _____ Ano de Escolaridade: 8º ano Disciplina: Inglês

Semana 34:11, 13 e 14 de outubro de 2021

Conteúdo(s) desenvolvido(s): Valor expressivo dos adjetivos em descrições de cenário. **Motive-se! Aprenda!!**



appearance, feelings, and more! (Adjetivos dizem sobre cor, tamanho, forma, sabor, aparência, sentimento, e mais!)

- ATIVIDADES:

Becky was visiting Aunt Agatha at her house at the beach. It was a beautiful summer day. Becky had built a giant sand castle that morning. Aunt Agatha took pictures of the castle to send to Becky's parents. It was a great big sand castle. Later that morning, Becky and Aunt Agatha went swimming in the ocean. It was fun to jump with the waves. Then, they went in the house and ate sandwiches and strawberries for lunch.

Becky wanted to play on the beach that afternoon. Aunt Agatha told her it was too hot to go outside without a hat on. Becky didn't have a hat. Aunt Agatha told her not to worry, she could wear one of hers. Becky tried on four hats. The pink one was



really pretty, but it had a big bow in the back that was too long for Becky. The green hat was too fancy for Becky. She did not like that hat at all. The blue hat was nice, but it had an ugly bird on it. Then, Becky saw a big brown hat with a yellow ribbon on it. That hat was made of straw. It was a perfect hat for the beach. It was too big for Becky's head but she didn't care. It was a great hat.

⁻ Leia o texto abaixo

- 1- Retire do texto:
 - a) 5 verbs:___
 - b) 5 adjectives:

2- Marque a alternativa correta de acordo com o testo:

1. Where was Becky?

- a. at the store
- b. at the beach
- c. at school
- d. at home
- 2. Who was Becky visiting?
- a. her Grandparents
- b. her friends
- c. her sister
- d. her Aunt Agatha
- 3. Why didn't Becky like the blue hat?
- a. it was too fancy
- b. it was new
- c. it had an ugly bird on it
- d. it was old
- 3- Observe as figuras dos sentimentos e escreva ao lado o que cada expressão corresponde:

4. Why didn't Becky want to wear the pink hat?

- a. the bow was too long
- b. it had a flower
- c. it had a bird on it
- d. it was dirty
- 5. Why did Aunt Agatha want Becky to wear a hat?
- a. it was raining
- b. it was too hot
- c. it was cold
- d. it was snowing
- 6. Why did Becky like the brown hat?
- a. it was ugly
- b. it was perfect
- c. it was too big
- d. it was cold



